
  
 

 

 
 
 

Community Office: 

Raj Chouhan, MLA 
Burnaby Edmonds 
5234 Rumble Street 
Burnaby, BC V5J 2B6 

Legislative Office: 

Raj Chouhan, MLA 
Burnaby- Edmonds 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria, BC V8V 1X4 

January 23, 2018 

Dear Councillor Calendino, 

One of our constituents has expressed concern about the lack of a crosswalk at Royal Oak and Clinton. 
There appears to be a bus stop at that intersection and the constituent tells us that many seniors and 
students attempt to cross the street at that location. He has witnessed several near misses for 
pedestrians as drivers speed down the Royal Oak hill. Can you please review pedestrian safety at this 
intersection? 

 Yours truly, 

Raj Chouhan, MLA 

Burnaby-Edmonds 

Deputy Speaker 


